
  

katten.com

Privacy and Cybersecurity in Our "New Normal"
Presented by Women in eDiscovery Los Angeles Chapter

January 20, 2021

Trisha Sircar, a partner in the Privacy, Data and Cybersecurity practice, will speak on "Privacy and 
Cybersecurity in Our 'New Normal'" at 11:45 a.m. (PT) on Wednesday, January 20 in a webinar 
presented by the Los Angeles chapter of Women in eDiscovery (WiE), a nonprofit organization that 
focuses on providing women interested in legal technology with top-notched educational and 
networking opportunities.

Learn more about the "Privacy and Cybersecurity in Our 'New Normal'" program.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Trisha Sircar
+1.212.940.8532
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